
 

 

 https://friendsofrwclibrary.onlineweb.shop 

Friends is pleased and excited 
to announce books and media 
items are now for sale in our 
brand-new webstore! 
 
To sell books to the community during 
the Library closure, Friends had used 
an order form with a designated date 
and time to pay and pick up books. To 
sell honey, we also used an order form 
with a separate step to pay and then a 
designated date and time for pickup. 
 
As you can imagine, this presented 
challenges for Friends and our 
customers, especially when orders 
were not picked up. In order to simplify 
ordering, payment and pickup, Friends 
explored, configured and implemented 
a webstore. Please visit here: 
 

https://friendsofrwclibrary.onlineweb.shop 

 
The webstore allows Friends to offer a 
broad array of categories. For 
example, the store currently features 
children’s Easter books. Other unique 
categories are sheet music, Rick 
Riordan books, Dr. Seuss, Disney, 
educational books, George R. R. 
Martin books, DVDs, books on CD and 
many others. 
 

 

How and Where the Webstore  
Was Developed 

Last year, Friends volunteer and 
Board member Jules Pierce departed 
Redwood City to return to Europe. 
Jules continues her Friends volunteer 
work from Europe; she manages all of 
Friends’ social media posts and 
developed our Google order forms for 
book and honey sales. 
 
We asked Jules about creating a 
method to order and pay in one step 
for Friends sales. Jules explored 
alternatives and found a free platform 
that offered everything Friends needs 
for a webstore! 
 
Jules configured and tested the 
platform and held a Zoom training to 
teach us how to use it to manage 
products, orders, messaging, etc. 
 
The best part of the story – Jules did 
all of this from Tenerife, Spain, where 
she and her husband have been 
spending the winter months. The 
power of the internet and social media 
to connect us and facilitate remote 
volunteering has truly helped Friends.  
A massive thank you to Jules for a job 
superbly done. Please visit the 
webstore to check out Jules’ excellent 
work. 

https://friendsofrwclibrary.onlineweb.shop 

 
 

          Honey News     

 
 
Winter honey was harvested in early 
March. Expect honey for sale in April! 
Learn more about the Library’s bees 
at: 
https://www.redwoodcity.org/departme
nts/library/rcpl-info/rcpl-s-honey-bees 

 

The webstore also offers the ability 
to tell us if you would like a 
particular theme and/or author for 
your books. There is a place in the 
Payment Option section under 
Checkout where you can give us 
input on what you want. Friends 
volunteers will use this information 
to select the best match for your 
bag.  
 

The ease of pickup is the very best 
part. Once your order is filled, you 
will receive a notification email. You 
can pick up your bag during any of 
the Downtown Library’s curbside 
hours. Simply go to the front of the 
library, give your name and the staff 
will hand over your perfectly 
curated bag. 
 

Friends will be using the webstore 
to sell honey too (coming soon!). 
 

As always, all funds raised go to 
Redwood City Library’s programs 
like Craft Camp, Early and Little 
Learners, Learning Challenge, 
Teen and Adult Author Visits and 
so much more. The webstore is a 
terrific way to support your local 
library and community while 
obtaining wonderful books, DVDs 
and audio books at very low prices. 
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 Social Media 
Want to learn immediately when honey 
is available for sale? The best way to 
learn about Friends and its activities is 
to follow us on your favorite social 
media platform! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Many Thanks to Those Listed and All Our Members  

for Your Generous Support 
 

2020 Benefactor $100 and above 

 

Lisa Backer 
Lee Olson Blake  
Michelle Blake 
Greg and Nancy Brown 
Joanne Bruggemann 
Mimi Campbell 
Kim Chan 
David and Janet Chyan 
Laura and Mike Coger 
Laurie Coulter 
Kerianna Creedon 
Howard Crittenden 
Blaise Descollonges 
Bernard N. Dickinson, Jr. 
James Dudley and Susan Fernyak 
Sandra Ellis 
Kathy Endaya 
Kay and Les Filler 
Chris Finegold 
David and Suzanne Genesy 
Dr. Z Goldberg 
Patty and Kent Holubar 
Anne Hruska 
Rose Ann and Gordon Hummel 
Mary Lou Huzarewicz 
Jean H. Isaacs 
Rosa Katz and Josh Shade 
Rosalind Kutler and Kleyton Jones 
Russ Margiotta 
Charles Masom and Diane Christensen 
Lori and Dennis McBride 
Elizabeth Meeks 
Dick Miller 
David Pearce 
Peninsula Hills Women’s Club 
John and Patti Petrick 
Janet Petsche 
Samantha Rajaram 
Mary M. Scavarda 
Schwab Charitable Trust 
Rebekah Shapiro 
Annie Shim 
Nogah Shmeltzer 
Charles Smith 
Rebecca Stern 
John and Maggie Streets 
Gene Suarez 
Vytautas Valancius 
Robert Wellins and Sherry Rolley 
Carolyn G. Wilbur 
Derek and Robin Wolfgram 
Alysa Zyda 

2020 Librarian’s Circle $50 - $99 
 

Jo Barr 
Dr. Richard and Mrs. Constance  
    Barrick 
Carol Lynn Cross 
Laura Douglass and Joe Crosco  
Teresa Folau 
Heather Hardy 
Audrey Hargis 
Virginia Harris 
Linda Hayes 
Kathy Voss-Jensen 
Maria Kramer 
Georgi LaBerge 
Monica P. Moore 
Mr. and Mrs. John Newman 
Sean O’Connor 
Linda Pilkin 
Ethel and Cynthia Redington 
Cora Repetti 
Patrice Richez 
Katherine Richter 
Matthew Richter 
Stephen D. Richter 
Nicole Russo 
Roslyn Sholin 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Sies 
Rhoda Sterling 
Cristina Thorson 
Ryl Brock Wilson 
Evelyn Winnegar 
Daisy Yee 
Dongxu Zhou 

Early Learners Is Back! 
 

Throughout the library shutdown, Little Learners (ages 
3 – 5) has been one of the best-attended virtual 
programs. In March, the youth services staff 
reintroduced the Early Learners program (ages 0 – 2).  
 

Early Learners storytime is filled with recorded stories, 
activities and tips on early literacy for families with 
children from birth to 2. The kits are packaged one 
week before delivery, allowing the kits to "self-isolate" 
before "no-touch-deliver" of them via drive-through.  
 

Early Learners and Little Learners are funded by 
Friends. 

 
 
 

 

Kindercard Super Saturday 
was held on Saturday, March 13. 
Over 150 families participated in 
the drive-through event. Books 
and craft activities featuring 
Clifford the Big Red Dog and 
other giveaway goodies were 
handed out.  
 

The Kindercard program, funded 
by Friends, encourages every 
kindergartner in Redwood City to 
get a library card!  

Pictured: this year’s  
Kindercard staff 

FriendsofRWCLibrary 

Amazon Smile 
You can support Friends while 
shopping on Amazon through the 
Amazon Smile program. Recently, 
Amazon expanded Smile to apply on 
purchases made within the Amazon 
app. Sign up for Amazon Smile today, 
and direct your donation to Friends! 

 

 

 
 

 


